
 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT SOLICITOR 

Question No. 75 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2008: 

In relation to the consultation process currently underway by the Office of Legal Services 
Coordination, should the Australian Government Solicitor decide to make a Submission in 
documentary form and in the event that confidential parts of the document can be masked, please 
provide a copy of the Submission to the Committee or advise that no Submission was prepared. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

On 6 June 2008 the Australian Government Solicitor (AGS) wrote to the Office of Legal Services 
Coordination (OLSC) setting out comments on the range of reform proposals about which OLSC 
has been consulting interested parties.  A copy of AGS's letter is attached for the Committee's 
information. 
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